P e A NEWS RELEASE

! Enforcement

Commission

.

//f

CONTACT: FREDERICK M. HERRMANN, Ph.D. FOR RELEASE:
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

(609) 292-8700 March 4, 1993

The New Jersey Election Law Enforcement Commission (ELEC) will hold a
public hearing on Monday, March 15, 1993, at 10:00 a.m. concerning proposed
amendments to regulations pertaining to public financing of gen.eral election
candidates for Governor and to the statutorily mandated adjustments to the
limits and thresholds applicable to publicly-financed gubernatorial general
election candidates. The public hearing will be held at the Commission’s
offices on the 12th floor of 28 West State Street in Trenton.

A full text of the proposed regulations may be obtained by contacting
the Commission at (609) 292-8700.

The Commission invites the participation of interested individuals at
the March 15th hearing. Please contact Director of Public Financing Nedda
Massar at (609) 292-8700 by March 11 should you wish to testify. Written

comments should be submitted by March 31, 1993 to:
Election Law Enforcement Commission
CN-185%

Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0185
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